
Attention South Middle School Parents: 
PTO wants you! 

You are invited to join the South Middle PTO (Parent Teacher Organization).  PTO members can learn about and vote on 
important issues at our school that affect your children.  PTO meets once per month, typically on the 4th Wednesday of 
the month at Noon (meeting attendance is beneficial for all, but optional). 

Here are some examples of what your PTO supported last school year: 

• Classroom requests from teachers 
• Conference Meals for SMS Staff 
• SMS Staff Appreciation Week 
• Building Improvements to support Cougar Pride (banner for fence, cougar artwork in entryway, etc) 

Please complete and place the form below in an envelope marked PTO Membership with your payment and return to 
the SMS office. 
 

SOUTH MIDDLE SCHOOL PTO MEMBERSHIP FORM 
PLEASE PRINT CLEARLY 

Parent’s Name(s): ______________________________________________________________ 

Address: ______________________________________________________________________ 

Phone Number: _________________ Email Address: __________________________________ 
 

Student First Name Student Last Name Grade 

   

   

   

 

MEMBERSHIP LEVEL: 

 
_______     Green PTO Member:      $5 

_______     Gold PTO Member:     $10 

_______     “On the Prowl” PTO Member:   $20+ 

 

• Make checks payable to: South Middle School PTO 
• Please put payment with this completed form in an envelope marked PTO Membership and return to the SMS 

Office. 

 

 


